
The planned demolition of the Federal Reserve Note was intended to unilaterally surrender US military 
might.  https://s3.amazonaws.com/khudes/usdollar1.pdf   The world's gold is in the Global Debt Facility, 
and on offer to the United States and the rest of the world's nations to replace their paper currencies 
with national currencies containing gold.  There will be an end to legal tender laws, and villages and 
municipalities may issue local currencies.  Nations may also back their currencies with other 
commodities.  The County Executives of America have accepted the US' share of gold in the Global Debt 
Facility.  http://presswire.com/pr/hudes/hudes_250714.html   It is 90-95% likely that the Federal 
Reserve Note is replaced before its planned demolition. 
http://philosophyofmetrics.com/2014/02/18/sdrs-and-the-new-bretton-woods-part-six/comment-page-
1/#comment-584 

 
The National Conference of State Legislators was established by the network of global corporate control 
to usher in the New World Order.  http://patriotaction.net/forum/topics/metro-1313-organization-is   
Marty Gold, a partner in the NY office of Sidley Austin Brown & Wood, was billed by the National 
Conference of State Legislatures as "one of the foremost experts on Senate procedure".  On December 
12, 2014, the final day of the NCSL Forum, Mr. Gold led a discussion on what is wrong with the Senate 
and what its future is in the next Congress.  I asked Mr. Gold whether the US Congress had been 
extending military rule each year since 1861 under the Lieber Code.   Mr. Gold strained credulity by 
responding that he did not know the answer to my question.  
https://s3.amazonaws.com/khudes/KAHudes1861.jpg   
 

The Federal Reserve Note is about to lose its reserve currency status. 
http://www.whiteoutpress.com/articles/2014/q2/133-g77-nations-vow-destroy-americas-new-world-
order/    
Central banks stopped leasing gold in July 2013 when gold went into backwardation.  We are now 
approaching the catastrophic event of permanent gold backwardation. 

https://s3.amazonaws.com/khudes/fekete.docx  

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Zy-2GaT6RMo&feature=youtu.be&a    
 

Molly Ramsdell, the Director of NCSL's Washington Office, interrupted my conversation with Beth Ann 
Bovino, Chief Economist at Standard & Poor's, after the luncheon where I was prevented from raising 
these issues; I managed nevertheless to inform Bovino that these questions to her were raised on the 
internet and emailed to the fourth credit rating agency, the Universal Credit Rating Group, owned by 
Russia and China.   https://s3.amazonaws.com/khudes/Twitter12.12.14.pdf 
 

France, Belgium and Austria are reportedly about to join the Netherlands in repatriating their gold. 
http://www.sott.net/article/289616-SOTT-EXCLUSIVE-A-picture-worth-a-thousand-gold-bullion 
http://www.zerohedge.com/news/2014-12-12/breaking-austria-considers-repatriating-its-physical-gold 
https://www.bullionstar.com/blog/koos-jansen/belgium-investigating-to-repatriate-all-gold-reserves/ 
Germany gave up after only 5 out of the promised 37 tonnes was repatriated in 2013; Germany had 
asked the Fed to return 300 tonnes, and the Fed said that they would take 7 years.  
http://kingworldnews.com/kingworldnews/KWN_DailyWeb/Entries/2014/11/19_Insider_Exposes_Shoc
king_Truth_On_German_Gold_Repatriation.html 
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